
 

 

Coronavirus Update 16  
(30 March 2020) 

 
Dear Parents, Students and Guardians, 

 
Please find below some important updates. 
 
Home Based Learning (HBL) 
The Ministry of Education (MOE) recently announced that it was progressively introducing 
HBL into its schools, starting with one day a week set aside for HBL. 
 
ACS (International) will also follow this model from week beginning Monday 6 April 2020. 
The day that ACS (International) will use in Term 2 for weekly HBL is: 
 

Wednesday 
 
We have decided to choose a different day from MOE secondary schools, as we believe that 
this will reduce our students having the opportunity to mingle with students from other 
schools on the HBL day. 
 
After school support will now be offered on Tuesdays and Thursdays for the remainder of 
Term 2. 
 
COVID-19 FAQ 
The school has produced an FAQ regarding its response to COVID-19. It can be found on 
the school website Under “Life at ACS -> COVID-19 FAQ” or though the link below: 
 
https://www.acsinternational.edu.sg/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/Covid-19-ACS-FAQs- 
updated.pdf 
 
CCAs 
In line with MOE policy ACS (International) has suspended all CCAs for the remainder of 
Term 2. 
 
Thank you once again for your support of these actions as we seek to provide a safe and 
healthy environment for your child. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Gavin Kinch  
Acting Principal 
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